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To the Austin Historic Landmark Commission:

| am concerned about the continuing wave of proposed demolitions proposed for the Travis Heights and Fairview Park
areas, including the latest round: 512 East Monroe, 1315 Newning, 1317 Newning, and 1804 Brackenridge.

| urge the Historic Commission to look at each of these proposals very carefully individually, examing their stated
reasons and vetting their arguments against preservation. Moreover, | ask that the Commission look at this set of
demolition proposals as a group and a trend. This pattern is quickly eroding the historic heritage and affordable housing
in our neighborhood.

| oppose each proposed demolition, and ask that you register my opposition in the record.
Thanks for considering my views.

David Todd
709 East Monroe Street
Austin, Texas 78704
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